MINUTES OF MEETING FOR
PROPOSED REZONING OF 2201 NEEDHAM STREET, JONESBORO, ARKANSAS

By posting a sign on the property on Monday, July 14, 2014, MARMAC Construction, LLC, re-
quested that any interested party in the proposed rezoning of 2201 Needham Street, Jonesboro, Ar-
kansas (hereinafter “the Property™) attend a meeting at the offices of MARMAC Construction, LLC,
225 S. Main Street, Suite 102, Jonesboro, Arkansas, at 6:00 p.m. on Monday, July 28, 2014. The fol-
lowing items were discussed during this meeting:

1. The following members of MARMAC Construction, LLC were in attendance: James W.
McLeod, Member

2. The following interested persons attended the meeting: NONE

3. The purpose of the meeting was to allow any interested parties to discuss MARMAC Construc- -
tion, LLC’s application for the proposed rezoning of the Property from its current zoning of R-1
to the proposed re-zoning to RM-8 for the purpose of constructing a duplex on the Property.

4. The members in attendance waited until 6:30 p.m. to ensure no one was late in attending the
meeting. Since no other interested parties were in attendance, and no other items needed to be

addressed, the meeting was adjourned.
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